

Principal: Mrs V Redhead Vinevard Road

Peterborough PE1 5DB **Telephone:** 01733 343895

Email: admin@bishopcreightonacademy.org **Website:** www.bishopcreightonacademy.org

Twitter: @BCA_Academy

Wednesday, 8 March 2023

Superhero Graduation - Year 2 & 3

Dear Parents/Carers

Years 2 & 3 have been working with Kamal Ellis-Hyman, founder of 'Aim A Little Higher', for the last six weeks on the 'How to be a Superhero' character development programme. Each week they have explored the following character-based themes through a video link from Kamal and Storme and a follow-up activity in their Superhero booklet:

- * Bravery
- * Resilience
- * My Superpower
- * Communication
- * Kindness
- * Focus

As a celebration for their hard work throughout the programme, we would like to invite parents/carers to attend their 'Superhero Graduation' on **Thursday**, **16 March**. The graduation will be led by Kamal and take place in the hall at **10.30am** and will last approximately 30 mins. Due to space in the hall, places are limited to 2 parents/carers per child. Please can we ask that you reserve your seat (there is no charge for booking your seat) on www.parentpay.com by 3pm on Wednesday, 15 March and that you arrive by 10.25am so that we can start at 10.30am.

Children are invited to dress as their favourite Superhero or to wear a cape for the day (a cape could be made by cutting a large t-shirt as pictured and decorating it).

We look forward to celebrating every child's success as part of this wonderful programme.

Kind regards

KBaldvik L. Barter

Mrs K Baldock & Mrs L Baxter Class Teachers

